WANTED Six rocks like these to landscape around Harvard

Red Deer Flying Club
COPA Flight 92

NEWSLETTER

The November 16 th meeting of the Red Deer Flying Club will feature the
color-slide presentation of Jim Munawych's flight to Inuvik. The meeting
will start at 7:30 PM as usual. We will also have the election of officers for
the coming year.

At the last executive meeting and the last general meeting, it was agreed
that we could finish the landscaping project around the Harvard by using
attractive stones like those in the above photo. The problem is locating
stones of the appropriate size. We need your help. If anyone knows
where we can obtain stones of this size and shape please phone one of
the people on the executive.

We notice that the Club House is being booked quite regularly by several
groups. These people need to realize that CASARA would have instant
prioroty if they were called out on a real search. We also remind people
that bookings are made on an electronic calendar by:

goingto  www.calendar.yahoo.com

use an D of rdfc11

password fc1215

be sure to enter a phone number as a contact

contact one of us on the executive re payment

We are really pleased that Norm Vienneau has begun working on a
website for the club. We have had a couple of previews and it will
be really nice. Hopefully you will be able to check for upcoming
programs and events, view lots of neat airplane pictures, and click
onto links that will take you to all sorts of interesting places. In
order to have "lots of neat airplane pictures" our members will have
to do their part and supply them to us. So please, submit the best
picture you have of your plane to Norm as soon as possible.

For a peek at the work in progress go to:
www.reddeerflyingclub.org

We also need ideas for programs during the winter. What would
you really like to hear or see?

How about a "swap shop night" where everybody brought
something that they would like to sell or give away?

Election of officers for the Club will take place at the November
meeting. Please be ready to support your club.

To contact us;

Dale: 403-347-1519  Wes: 403-782-5853
Wendy: 403-886-2022 Bert: 403-343-3808
Jean-Nil & Celine: 403-358-5092

John Radomsky: 403-343-3648 (Membership)




